Derek Seekinﬂs
—=— ——— =

From: Clir Paul Deach

Sent: 11 May 2019 08:29

To: licensing

Subject: Re: Full Variation to a Premises Licence - Bagshot SF Connect and Mytchett SF
Connect

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Thank you for this

Please accept this as a strong objection to these proposals.

Currently there are issues already with noise that neighboring properties endure with this business as all
times a day this will only add to the issue.

Please confirm receipt of this objection.

Best wishes

Paul Deach

If you do not already subscribe to my community email newsletter please do subscribe so I can keep you
updated on important local matters. Subscribe free at www.deachy.uk

I also keep my Facebook page update regularly at www.facebook.com/DeepcutDeach

This email has been sent using my mobile device so please excuse brevity and any weird typos.

On 10 May 2019 15:28, licensing <licensing@surreyheath.gov.uk> wrote:
Please find attached 2 applications for full variation to a premises licence.

The premises are petrol filling stations and the variation is to extend the hours for the retail sale of
alcohol.

Bagshot SF Connect, 40 London Road, Bagshot GU19 5HL
Mytchett SF Connect, 150 Mytchett Road, Mytchett, Camberley GU16 6AE
The last day to make a representation is 07/06/2019.

Kind regards,

Mrs Paula Barnshaw
Licensing Administration Officer
Surrey Heath Borough Council
Knoll Road

Camberley

Surrey

GU15 3HD



